
WALDWICK PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT
155 SUMMIT AVE

WALDWICK, NEW JERSEY  07463

November 30, 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Re:  School Water Testing Results

This letter is to update you on the district’s continued efforts regarding testing for lead in
the schools’ water supply. Independent testing was performed by Omega
Environmental Service on the water at all four campuses. There was no evidence of
elevated levels of lead at Crescent. At the High School/Middle School, there was one
source found to be above the recommended level: a water fountain in the High School
Girls Locker Room. At Traphagen, one of the water fountains in Building 5 (Media
Center) was found to be above the recommended levels. Water has been turned off at
these sites. A new filter water fountain has been ordered for the Girls Locker Room.
Since Building 5 is scheduled for renovations as part of the referendum, this water
fountain will continue to be turned off until it is replaced with the renovations. Students
can use other classroom water fountains.

We will continue to monitor all areas and follow state protocols with regards to testing
and recommendations.

Sincerely,

Dr. Paul D. Casarico
Superintendent of Schools


